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From: inffo@waitomo.govt.nz
Sent: Monday, 28 April 2025 9:03 pm
To: haveyoursay
Subject: The Form 'Submission Form - Water Services Consultation’ was submitted
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender | Report

Umbraco Forms

Form Results

Full Name
Phil Brodie

Organisation
N/A

Phone

Address

I - opio

Postcode
3970

Email

Requirements
| wish to speak to Council about my submission



Waters Submission No. 008
No

Proposal: WDC combines with other councils to deliver water services as a
Council Controlled Organisation
No

Feedback and comments

In view of the time that has elapsed since the Three Waters
proposal was first floated, how confident is Council that the
currently proposed timeline will be met, and what contingencies are
in place should that timeline not be met? In the 2023/24 Annual
Plan the 'Two waters' rates for Te Kuiti and Piopio were $1725 &
$2004 respectively. In the 2024/25 AP those numbers had
increased to $1967 & $2313 respectively, about 15%. | don't have
the 2025/26 numbers, but the proposed 'CCO' number for 2026/27
is $3525, which is a $1558 (79%) increase (over two years) for Te
Kuiti and a $1212 (52%) for Piopio, and ,| guess, for Mokau and
Benneydale. Are those levels of increase being clearly spelled out
for those residents, as they make a mockery of your proposed
2.93% Rate increase for the coming year.
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